
Dear Parent/Carer  						    

Grow Well Choices Early Years – 
an invitation to attend our Highland Games

Your child has been learning about the importance of being healthy and making healthy choices 
through Grow Well Choices Early Years. 

The children have now completed Grow Well Choices Early Years and we would like to invite you to 
join us to observe our Highland Games on the 

The nursery staff will be available to answer any questions you might have about Grow Well Choices 
Early Years.  They will not be able to offer individual health related advice for your child.  However, if 
you have any health related queries, they may be able to direct you to someone who may help.

Yours faithfully,

I will be able/unable to attend Grow Well Choices Early Years Highland Games 

(delete as appropriate)

My child is:                                                                                                                    (please insert name of child)

Parents/Carers signature: 
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	Date: Insert Date here
	Date and Time: Insert Date and Time here
	Head Teacher: Insert Head Teachers Name Here


